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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Hannah Mueller - 15.  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
There will be no newsletter next week. Our registrar is out of 

town next week so you will receive your billing 

statement for this week on Wednesday, December 

27th and payments will be due on Friday, January 

5th.  

Reminders: 

 We are closed the entire week of December 25th-January 

1st and will reopen on Tuesday, January 2nd. Schedules for 

the week of January 2nd should still be submitted by Wednesday, 

December 27th by 6pm. I will be in the office on Wednesday and 

Thursday mornings next week. 

 Please send your child’s winter gear so we can go outside! 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

This week we made mistletoes and twas the night before Christmas 

crafts.  We would also like to wish Owen a very happy birthday coming 

up on the 31st! We hope everyone has safe travels, a very merry 

Christmas, and happy New Year! 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet 

EVERY DAY! 

                                                                                           

From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  
This week we played with snow in a tub, made a 

little lamb Christmas ornament, made thumbprint 

Christmas lights, unwrapped boxes, played snowman 

snowball toss, and played in the gym. 

Bible Story: Little Lambs Christmas 

Books We Read: The Just-Right Christmas Tree 
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Songs: Go Tell it on the Mountain 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

                                                                                                  

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
This week we learned about the letter, Kk, decorated a Christmas 

tree, did star stamping, played bouncing presents, played What’s 

in the Bag?, and worked on our presents for our parents. 

Our Christmas party will be on Friday, December 22nd. We 

will be watching a movie, eating sugar cookies, and drinking 

Christmas punch. We may even get a visit from Santa. 

As a form of assessment, we will be utilizing portfolios to 

keep your child’s work in to show their developmental 

progress. Please bring in a 1 inch binder (labeled) by January 

3rd. Thank you! 

Songs: Jingle Bells (with instruments) 

Bible Story: The Christmas Story (flannel board) 

Books We Read: Bear Snores On, Snow Dance 

Reminders: 

 Please check your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 Please label all of your child’s dishes, including lids. Thank you! 

 

 

All of the staff at Little Lambs would like to wish you and 

your family a very merry Christmas and God’s blessings in 

the New Year! 
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